The Board of Education Town of Vernon

30 Park Street - PO Box 600 Vernon, Connecticut 06066

Anne Fischer, Chairperson
Mark Kalina, Vice Chairperson
Stephen Linton, Secretary
Patricia Buxton, Treasurer
Kevin Brown
Jennifer Buckler
Deborah Rodriguez
Mason Thrall
Kristiana Wintress

February 17, 2021

APPROVED MINUTES

BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING
New Board Member Orientation

A Special Meeting (New Board Member Orientation) of the Vernon Board of Education was held via Zoom on Wednesday, February 17, 2021.

The meeting began at 6 p.m.

In attendance via Zoom were: Mrs. Fischer, Mr. Brown, Dr. Buxton, Mrs. Buckler, and Ms. Wintress.

Administration present: Dr. Macary

Dr. Macary, Board Chair Mrs. Fischer and the new Board members Mrs. Buckler and Ms. Wintress reviewed the following:

- CABE New Board Member Packets
- Roles & Responsibilities of a Board Member
- Vernon Board of Education
- CABE PowerPoint on the 12 Common Mistakes of Board Members

Questions and answers were discussed.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Stepley Shift
Stephen Linton, Board Secretary